MORETON VALENCE PARISH COUNCIL

Local Plan Review
Planning Strategy Team
Stroud District Council
Ebley Mill

Stroud 26™ January, 2019
Glos

Gl5 4UB

EMERGING STRATEGY OF LOCAL PLAN REVIEW

Dear Sir,

Moreton Valence Parish Council wishes to register their strong objection to include
for development any land designated as GL1 and GL2, whether this requirement is to
provide overspill for Gloucester City Council or to increase available land for
development within Stroud District.

Any development of this area, being so close to the city boundary and the further
development of Hunts Grove, would totally destroy the rural nature of the Parishes.
Development of this area is felt unnecessary particularly when the Councils of
Gloucester, Cheltenham and Tewkesbury refuse to identify land for development
within their own areas.

Yours sincerely,

Parish Clerk
Tel
Email



